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September 5, 2023

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff #4 for Torre Refuse & Recycling, LLC (G-
260). The purpose of this filing is to add the disposal rate for asbestos contaminated
materials due to the recent wildfires in Spokane County. We request LSN handling
with rates to become effective September 15, 2023.

Also enclosed is the notice from WM demonstrating the disposal rate of $235.36 per
ton. That rate was calculated using the base rate of $212.53 plus a 10.59% fuel
surcharge plus the $0.32 Health District fee.

If | can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-822-4983 or
509-252-3500 (fax) or at johni@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectfully,

John Lloy
Chief Financial Officer
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